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GP Connect is a monthly newsletter distributed to over 1000 recipients, 
including general practitioners, practice staff, allied health providers and other 
interested parties.  
 
How to submit an article in the GP Connect?  
Informative health related articles for health professionals can be submitted for 
inclusion in the GP Connect free of charge. However, we do not currently 
accept advertising.  
 
The maximum word limit is 250 words and a high resolution photo or logo can 
be included. Please email your article to gpconnect@wapha.org.au  
 
Please see below for current submission deadlines for 2017.  
 
Month Submission Due 

(COB) 

Print Distribution Email Distribution  

February Tues 17 January 2nd Week February 7 February  

March  Tues 14 February 2nd Week March 7 March 

April  Tues 14 March 2nd Week April 4 April 

May  Tues 11 April 2nd Week May 9 May 

June  Tues 16 May 2nd Week June 6 June 

July  Tues 13 June 2nd Week July 4 July 

August  Tues 11 July 2nd Week August 8 August 

September  Tues 15 August 2nd Week 

September 

5 September 

October  Tues 12 September 2nd Week October 10 October 

November  Tues 17 October 2nd Week 

November 

7 November 

December  Tues 14 November  2nd Week 

December  

5 December  

 
How to sign up to receive the GP Connect?  
If you would like to receive the GP Connect by email, you can join the 
distribution list at the bottom of the WAPHA website or email 
gpconnect@wapha.org.au with the following information:  
 

 Full name  

 Practice / Organisation  

 Email address  

mailto:gpconnect@wapha.org.au

